
Excel To Net

Andrew Whitechapel



  Programming Excel with VBA and .NET Jeff
Webb,Steve Saunders,2006-04-25 Why program Excel?
For solving complex calculations and presenting
results, Excel is amazingly complete with every
imaginable feature already in place. But
programming Excel isn't about adding new features
as much as it's about combining existing features
to solve particular problems. With a few
modifications, you can transform Excel into a
task-specific piece of software that will quickly
and precisely serve your needs. In other words,
Excel is an ideal platform for probably millions
of small spreadsheet-based software solutions. The
best part is, you can program Excel with no
additional tools. A variant of the Visual Basic
programming language, VB for Applications (VBA) is
built into Excel to facilitate its use as a
platform. With VBA, you can create macros and
templates, manipulate user interface features such
as menus and toolbars, and work with custom user
forms or dialog boxes. VBA is relatively easy to
use, but if you've never programmed before,
Programming Excel with VBA and .NET is a great way
to learn a lot very quickly. If you're an
experienced Excel user or a Visual Basic
programmer, you'll pick up a lot of valuable new
tricks. Developers looking forward to .NET
development will also find discussion of how the
Excel object model works with .NET tools,
including Visual Studio Tools for Office (VSTO).
This book teaches you how to use Excel VBA by
explaining concepts clearly and concisely in plain
English, and provides plenty of downloadable
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samples so you can learn by doing. You'll be
exposed to a wide range of tasks most commonly
performed with Excel, arranged into chapters
according to subject, with those subjects
corresponding to one or more Excel objects. With
both the samples and important reference
information for each object included right in the
chapters, instead of tucked away in separate
sections, Programming Excel with VBA and .NET
covers the entire Excel object library. For those
just starting out, it also lays down the basic
rules common to all programming languages. With
this single-source reference and how-to guide,
you'll learn to use the complete range of Excel
programming tasks to solve problems, no matter
what you're experience level.
  The Microsoft Office Web Components Black Book
with .Net Alvin Bruney,Alvin J. Bruney M. V.
P.,2005 Finally, a book comes a long that is the
definitive reference on the Microsoft Office Web
Components. Learn how to build windows forms and
web based applications containing interactive
Microsoft Excel spreadsheets, customized pivot
tables and dynamic 2D/3D charts and graphs.
Inside, you will find hundreds of code snippets in
C#, VB.NET, Javascript, and VBscript, complete
walkthrus, sample implementations and advanced
coding strategies and techniques for building
commercial-grade software that will integrate
seamlessly with core Microsoft Office products.
With nearly 570 pages, this book offers something
for every level of developer. Thanks to all of you
who contributed to hundreds of copies of this book
being sold and 6 months in the top 100 sales rank,
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enjoy this new price.
  Programming Excel Services Alvin Bruney,2007 Get
the straightforward information you need to use
Excel Services to add Microsoft Office Excel
functionality to your Microsoft Windows- based,
Web-based, and smart client applications.
  Professional Excel Development Rob Bovey,2009
The definitive guide to developing applications
with Microsoft Excel, this book is written by four
authors who are Excel MVPs and run their own
companies developing Excel-based applications.
  Microsoft .NET Development for Microsoft Office
Andrew Whitechapel,2005 Create Microsoft Office-
based applications that work seamlessly in the
Microsoft .NET environment--with this essential
reference from Microsoft developer Andrew
Whitechapel. The author provides expert advice on
the various approaches you can use to build
managed solutions with Office, and gives practical
guidance on the most viable techniques for
technical and business scenarios. You'll begin
building custom .NET-based applications with
detailed, practical exercises that take you
through solutions from beginning to end. Andrew
shares tactics, strategies, and best practices--
plus full sample code--to help you maximize your
development efforts. Packed with the same
information used by Microsoft's Product Support
Services team, this book is the one reference that
every Office and .NET developer should have.
Discover how to: Develop powerful .NET solutions
for Office with managed interop assemblies
Integrate managed code with Microsoft Visual Basic
for Applications (VBA) Create custom commands and
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functionality with managed COM and Automation add-
ins Build custom Office features with external
data using Web services, .NET remoting, and
research services Use Microsoft Visual Studio
Tools for Office to create document-centric
solutions for Microsoft Excel and Word Use digital
signatures, strong-naming and .NET Code Access
Security Control Office applications using
Platform Invoke, Reflection, drag-and-drop, and
the IAccessible interface Develop managed Smart
Tags and managed Smart Document solutions Covers
Microsoft Office 97, Office 2000, Office XP, and
Microsoft Office System 2003 Editions
  A General Understanding of Microsoft Excel,
Visual Studio and Webmatrix2 Mark Taylor,2013-04
Learn computing fundamentals in Microsoft Excel,
Access, Visual Studio and Webmatrix is ideal for
anyone interested in computing and for those
students studying a business/computer related
course with ambitions of becoming an
Administrator, Software Developer or Web
Developer. The book is packed full of knowledge,
and is designed to springboard your computer
studies dramatically, by teaching you 'How to'
concisely and effectively. The topics covered have
been selectively chosen. You will learn what can
be done dynamically in these packages, from Excel
and the use of data forms and macros to creating
your own professional web site in Webmatrix. You
will learn a greater understanding of these
packages and how they can work together. The
methodical way that this book explains the
fundamentals in these core software packages will
provide the learner with a solid platform to
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further explore computer sciences and achieve his
or her potential.
  Visual Studio Tools for Office Eric Carter,Eric
Lippert,2006-04-26 Visual Studio Tools for Office
is both the first and the definitive book on VSTO
2005 programming, written by the inventors of the
technology. VSTO is a set of tools that allows
professional developers to use the full power of
Visual Studio .NET and the .NET Framework to put
code behind Excel 2003, Word 2003, Outlook 2003,
and InfoPath 2003. VSTO provides functionality
never before available to the Office developer:
data binding and data/view separation, design-time
views of Excel and Word documents inside Visual
Studio, rich support for Windows Forms controls in
a document, the ability to create custom Office
task panes, server-side programming support
against Office, and much more. Carter and Lippert
cover their subject matter with deft insight into
the needs of .NET developers learning VSTO. This
book Explains the architecture of Microsoft Office
programming and introduces the object models
Teaches the three basic patterns of Office
solutions: Office automation executables, Office
add-ins, and code behind a document Explores the
ways of customizing Excel, Word, Outlook, and
InfoPath, and plumbs the depths of programming
with their events and object models Introduces the
VSTO programming model Teaches how to use Windows
Forms in VSTO and how to work with the Actions
Pane Delves into VSTO data programming and server
data scenarios Explores .NET code security and
VSTO deployment
  Visual Studio Tools for Office Eric Carter,Eric
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Lippert,2006 Direct from two of the lead
developers of the product comes the definitive
guide to using Visual Studio Tools for Office
(VSTO) 2005.
  Professional Excel Services Shahar
Prish,2007-04-27 Professional Excel Services With
this unique resource, you'll discover how to
unlock the power behind Excel Services in order to
effectively utilize server-side spreadsheet
calculation and rendering. It walks you through
all programming aspects of Excel Services,
covering everything from APIs to UDFs (User
Defined Functions). You'll quickly gain a strong
understanding of what Excel Services is, how to
work with it, and how to develop applications
using its robust features. Written by the senior
software development engineer for Excel Services,
this book first provides you with detailed
explanations about the various programmability
options Excel Services offers. You'll then gain an
inside look into the problematic areas that you
must avoid. And you'll find ideas for solutions
that you can create using this server technology.
This information will help you extend and work
against Excel Services as you develop business-
critical applications. What you will learn from
this book Steps for streamlining work with the
Excel Web Services API In-depth explanations about
Excel Services UDFs, including various ways to
make them work in Excel 2007 How to use Excel
Models to extend your applications Various
techniques used to employ both Excel and Excel
Services in end-to-end solutions. How to
streamline processes that rely on Excel
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spreadsheets, such as modeling, handling, and
storing data Tools used for generating Excel
Workbook-based custom Web services, RSS feeds, and
more Hints for building your own mashups using
Excel Services Who this book is for This book is
for developers who have built applications on
Excel or have used a spreadsheet as a starting
point for code. You should be comfortable working
in the .NET environment. More solutions are built
on Microsoft Excel than any other Office tool.
Excel Services extends Excel to the server and
opens up a whole new world of applications. This
book is a must read for developers looking to take
advantage of this new server functionality. —PJ
Hough, Director of Program Managment, Microsoft
Office, Microsoft Corporation Excel is probably
the most used end-user tool among our Microsoft
customers, and Excel 2007 is emphasizing this
trend even more. By adding Excel Services to the
Microsoft Business Intelligence stack, our
customers have the ground to create better and
more manageable enterprise-oriented solutions
while using Excel! This book helps you understand
what Excel Services is, how it works, and how to
develop solutions using the web services API it
provides. It is a great resource for any serious
developer looking to leverage the power of Excel
in enterprise applications. —Stig Torngaard
Hammeken, VP of Consulting, Platon A/S Wrox
Professional guides are planned and written by
working programmers to meet the real-world needs
of programmers, developers, and IT professionals.
Focused and relevant, they address the issues
technology professionals face every day. They
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provide examples, practical solutions, and expert
education in new technologies, all designed to
help programmers do a better job.
  Excel Programming Weekend Crash Course Peter G.
Aitken,2004-05-07 Thirty clearly defined lessons
take the reader from understanding the parts of an
Excel application into building applications to
work with data, formulas, charts, and the enhanced
XML capabilities of the new Excel X Book is
designed to teach the core concepts of Excel over
a weekend or in just fifteen hours, with each
session being thirty minutes Applicable to Excel
2000, Excel 2002, and the latest release, Excel
2003 Helps Excel power users in fields such as
accounting, finance, operations management, and
market research to begin automating data
manipulation in Excel quickly, so they can handle
real-world projects A how-to guide to using
Excel's programmability to create custom data-
processing and analysis solutions Covers security,
debugging, and error handling Companion Web site
includes sample files, projects, and test
enginewith self-assessment exam
  Excel 2003 Programming Jeff Webb,2004 On the
surface, it doesn't appear as if much in Excel
2003 has changed. There are a handful of new
objects and the user interface is largely the
same. But beyond a superficial glance, you'll see
that there are fundamental shifts implied by the
new features: Lists, XML, web services, .NET, and
InfoPath build a framework for entirely new ways
to exchange data with Excel. In fact, that's much
of what Excel 2003 is all about--solving problems
that deal with teamwork-- collecting and sharing
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data, programming across applications, and
maintaining security.The latest in our Developer's
Notebook series, this guide introduces
intermediate to advanced Excel VBA programmers to
the newest programming features of Excel 2003,--
focusing just on what's new--so you can get up to
speed quickly. Light on theory and long on
practical application, the book takes you directly
to the topics you'll want to master through a
series of hands-on projects. With dozens of
practical labs, you'll be able to decide for
yourself which new aspects of Excel will be useful
or not in your own work. And best of all, you
won't have to buy an expensive revision of a
legacy Excel programming tutorial to learn about
the new features--if they're covered there at
all.Excel 2003 Programming: A Developer's Notebook
shows you how to work with lists and XML data,
secure Excel applications, use Visual Studio Tools
for Office, consume Web Services, and collect data
with Infopath. Each chapter is organized into a
collection of labs, each of which addresses a
specific programming problem. You can follow along
to complete the lab on your own, or jump ahead and
use the samples the author has built for you.The
new Developer's Notebooks series from O'Reilly
covers important new tools for software
developers. Emphasizing example over explanation
and practice over theory, they focus on learning
by doing--you'll get the goods straight from the
masters, in an informal and code-intensive style
that suits developers. If you've been curious
about Excel 2003, but haven't known where to
start, this no-fluff, lab-style guide is the
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solution.
  Excel in Vb Net Programming Interview Questions
Terry Clark,2008-05-01 Manipulating Excel via
VB.NET is an important skill set for a career in
programming and business today, but finding clear,
user-friendly up-to-date resources can be
difficult. This reference, with more than 100
interview questions, answers, and explanations, is
a guide for the learning process. (Computer Books)
  Business Analysis with Microsoft Excel Conrad
George Carlberg,2002 Take control of the bottom
line using expert techniques and Excel's powerful
financial capabilities! Whether you own a small
business or work for a large corporation; whether
you are looking for help making financial and
business decisions -- this book is for you.
Business Analysis with Microsoft Excel, Second
Editionprovides in-depth information that will
maximize your use of the tools within Excel.
Professional advice and guidance from an
experienced author provide the answers to your
most pressing questions.
  Statistics Using Excel Succinctly Charles
Zaiontz,2017-02-01 Learn the ins and outs of
Microsoft Excel's statistical capabilities. Author
Charles Zaiontz will help you familiarize yourself
with an often overlooked but very powerful set of
tools. With Statistics Using Excel Succinctly, you
will be able to maximize your Excel skills.
  Professional VSTO 2005 Alvin Bruney,2006-04-20
Professional Visual Studio 2005 Tools for Office
satisfies the need to write enterprise software
based on Office by delivering practical solutions
for those seeking to port existing functionality
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to VSTO. The book focuses on code and
implementation, not theory, with code examples
presented in both VB and C#. The book is
especially written for enterprise developers - VBA
or COM Interop savvy - who need to leverage the
power and productivity of VSTO today. .NET
developers seeking to explore VSTO as a potential
solution will also find ample material that suits
their needs. This book covers VSTO 2005 in detail.
The approach focuses on the major components that
form the suite with the exception that InfoPath is
not covered. All other components benefit from an
exploration of the key objects that are most
likely to be used in common programming scenarios.
This book is organized into chapters that present
the building blocks of VSTO first. Microsoft Excel
and its Range objects form the cornerstone of
range manipulation across the VSTO suite. For that
reason, the first few chapters explain these basic
concepts. Subsequent chapters use these building
blocks as a starting point so it is important to
be familiar with these concepts before skipping to
the back of the book. Once you gain a complete
understanding of the Excel Range object in
Chapters 2 and 3, you can apply that knowledge to
the remaining chapters. In fact, Microsoft Word,
Charts and Pivot Table manipulation are all based
on the Excel Range object. (VSTO contains a potent
charting engine second to none. And this book
explores every facet of charting.) The obvious
benefit of this clever architecture is that it
significantly reduces the learning curve for those
who wish to adopt this relatively new technology.
And this book is designed to show you how to
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exploit this architecture.
  Visual Studio Tools for Office ,2005
  Programming Microsoft LINQ in .NET Framework 4
Marco Russo,Paolo Pialorsi,2010-11-23 Dig into
LINQ -- and transform the way you work with data.
With LINQ, you can query data from a variety of
sources -- including databases, objects, and XML
files -- directly from Microsoft Visual Basic or
C#. Guided by data-access experts who've worked in
depth with LINQ and the Microsoft development
teams, you'll learn how .NET Framework 4
implements LINQ, and how to exploit it. Clear
examples show you how to deliver your own data-
access solutions faster and with leaner code.
Discover how to: Use LINQ to query databases,
object collections, arrays, XML, Microsoft Excel
files, and other sources Apply LINQ best practices
to build data-enabled .NET applications and
services Manipulate data in a relational database
with ADO.NET Entity Framework or LINQ to SQL Read,
write, and manage XML content more efficiently
with LINQ to XML Extend LINQ to support additional
data sources by creating custom operators and
providers Examine other implementations, such as
LINQ to SharePoint Use LINQ within the data,
business, and service layers of a distributed
application Get code samples on the Web
  Excel Simulations Gerard Verschuuren,2013-11-01
Covering a variety of Excel simulations, from
gambling to genetics, this introduction is for
people interested in modeling future events,
without the cost of an expensive textbook. The
simulations covered offer a fun alternative to the
usual Excel topics and include situations such as
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roulette, password cracking, sex determination,
population growth, and traffic patterns, among
many others.
  Learn Computing Fundamentals in Microsoft Excel,
Access, Visual Studio and Webmatrix Mark
Taylor,2011-04 Learn computing fundamentals in
Microsoft Excel, Access, Visual Studio and
Webmatrix is ideal for mainly anyone interested in
computing and for those students studying a
business/computer related course with ambitions of
becoming an Administrator, Software Developer or
Web Developer.The book is packed full of
knowledge, and is designed to springboard your
computer studies dramatically, by teaching you
'How to' concisely and effectively.The topics
covered have been selectively chosen. You will
learn what can be done dynamically in these
packages, from Excel and the use of data forms and
macros to creating your own professional web site
in Webmatrix. You will learn a greater
understanding of these packages and how they can
work together.The methodical way that this book
explains the fundamentals in these core software
packages will provide the learner with a solid
platform to further explore computer sciences and
achieve his or her potential.
  From VBA to VSTO Dr. Gerard M.
Verschuuren,2006-04-12 This Excel user's guide to
VSTO—the new Excel Macro programming language
being promoted by Microsoft—shows how to perform
the equivalent VBA actions with VSTO. The
differences between the VSTO and VBA development
environments are explained, helping Excel users
decide if they should embrace VSTO or seek out
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other technologies.
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